
Submitter: Marsha Hahn 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I am opposed to making it harder for people to vote.  I don't want us to go backwards. 

I am a senior now and going to an actual polling place would be difficult for me. 

I am also concerned for the people who would have to work at an in-person polling 

place, as we have witnessed, those positions are open to threat and harassment. 

We have had fair and safe elections with few problems so why would we want to go 

back? 

Sincerely, 

Marsha Hahn. 


